Mt. Airy Garden Club--October 105 1994

The October meeting of the club was held at the home of
Marian Moreland, with 13 members attending. Our treasurer, Marie
White, reported a current total of $848.73.

A suggestion was made that a gift be given to Marian’s
daughter, Melissa, for her outstanding work on the yearbook.
Peggy Martin made a motion to that effect, and Marie White
seconded. Betty Abercrombie will purchase the gift.

Betty mentioned that we should probably have a work day at
Holloway Park some time in November. She has purchased 50 King
Alfred bulbs that will need to be planted.

Julie Harrison, our Ways and Means Chairperson, talked about
our Xmas meeting and the gift exchange. The gift, not to exceed
$10.60, is to be in a creatively wrapped package.

Jimmi Nell attended the Federafﬂﬁeeting which was the 40th
anniversary meeting and honored past presidents of the
Federation.

Betty suggested that we purchase a tape, Creating the
Romantic Garden, to use as a club pbrogram. Peggy made a motion
to that end; Julie seconded. 2 majority was in agreement.

Dottie Garrison has the Vision of Beauty calendars to sell
at $2.75. Also, Peggy asked if there was interest in getting
pecans to sell; there is, so she will go forward with that
project.

Joyce gave a very interesting talk, accompanied by slides,
on landscaping, showing sites before and after she has worked on
them. Everyone enjoyed delicious refreshments prepared by the
hostess.
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